
Attention Angus Exhibitors 
 
 
The following information sheet explains procedures for the check-in process for the open 
class and junior Angus shows.  We check in for both shows simultaneously. 
 
Check-in Time: Friday, November 15, 9 AM – 12PM.    
 
Location: Angus Booth 
 
Check-in Process: 

♦ If your papers have never been stamped for tattoo verification, bring your original 
registration paper(s) to the check-in area. An AAA staff member will go to your stall to 
check tattoos.  

♦ Tattoos or freeze brands (permanent identification marks) and papers will be checked, 
and papers will be stamped.  YOU ARE STILL NOT CHECKED IN AT THIS POINT. 

♦ Once your paper has been stamped, you must take it to the next table where it will 
be actually checked into the show. 

 
♦ If your papers have been stamped at a previous show by an Association staff 

member, you only need to bring the stamped paper(s) to the check-in area. 
 

♦ Show Numbers – Available Saturday afternoon at Angus Booth.  
  
Show Day: All bulls and females will be weighed in the line-up area prior to entering the 
show ring.   

No coloring agents are allowed.   
No aerosol is allowed in the line-up area. 

 
 

Show Schedule 
 

 
Sunday, November 17 
 
8 a.m. Junior Heifer Show (Breed order TBA) 
   
   
Monday, November 19 
 
8 a.m. Super Point ROV bulls, cow/calf pairs, followed by females. 
 
   


